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July 8, 2011 
Victoria Stovall 
WIDNR SER 

Penny Mustard 
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NOR Investments 
6800 Industrial Loop 
Greendale, WI 53129 

WDNR BRRTS #02-41-118817 

2300 N Dr Martin Luther King Jr Dr 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 - 3128 

Dear Victoria: 

I~ ~ © ~ 0 ill ~ ~ 
IJu JUL 1 4 10 11 @ 
By 

I am responding to your letter dated July 1. I spoke briefly to Eric Amadi about our situation and 
he suggested I put our conversation in writing to you. 

We have not tested the monitoring wells at our site for several years. I believe the most recent 
test was in 2003 for which we sent you the results. I apologize for this, it just kind of fell off my 
radar screen. 

In February of this year, we decided that we better do some testing of the monitoring wells. I 
contacted John Osborne at GZA Geo Environmental to do the testing, as they had done all the 
previous work on this site for us. He is ready to test, however we are waiting on a permit from 
Milwaukee County Parks Department to enter onto their property for testing. (A few of the test 
wells are on their property which immediately borders our property.) 

I have been waiting since March for the permit to be issued. I have been in contact with Kevin 
Haley at the Parks Department every couple weeks to check up on the permit. As of yet, I have 
not gotten it, however he says it will be done in a week or so. 

Once I get the permit, I will have GZA do the testing immediately and I will get the results to 
you along with the recommendations and plans from GZA on how we should proceed forward to 
eventual case closure. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Arvid Huth 
715-286-4050 
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